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February 5, 2015 
 
 
 

Chairman Ralph Ostmeyer 
Senate Federal and State Affairs Committee  
State Capitol, Room 136E 
Topeka KS 66612 
 
Chairman Ostmeyer: 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to submit this letter on the record of SB 66, which was heard today in 
committee.  After hearing the bill explained by Senator Forrest Knox, the Kansas Association of 
Counties stands in support of the bill.  We also support the conceptual amendments outlined by 
Senator Knox during the hearing. 
 
I appreciate your acceptance of my testimony after the hearing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Melissa A. Wangemann 
General Counsel 
785-272-2585, ext. 307 
wangemann@kansascounties.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


